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Hannah.Moore@seattlechildrens.org  

Strategy & Business Development 
818 Stewart St 
Seattle, WA 98101 

December 24, 2024  
 
Mr. Eric Hernandez, Program Manager 
Certificate of Need Program 
Department of Health 
P.O. Box 47852 
Olympia, WA 98504-7852 
Via email: eric.hernandez@doh.wa.gov; CN@doh.wa.gov  
 
Dear Mr. Hernandez: 
 
In accordance with WAC 246-310-080, Seattle Children’s hereby submits this Letter of 
Intent to establish an ambulatory surgery center in Federal Way, in the Southeast King 
County Secondary Health Services Planning Area. In conformance with WAC, the 
following information is provided: 
 
1. A Description of the Extent of Services Proposed: 
Seattle Children’s proposes to establish an ambulatory surgery center in the Secondary 
Health Services Planning Area. The proposed ambulatory surgery center will have three 
operating rooms to provide outpatient surgical services to pediatric patients.    
 
2. Estimated Cost of the Proposed Project: 
The estimated capital expenditure is $31,000,000. 
 
3. Description of the Service Area: 
Per WAC 246-310-270, the primary service area is the Southeast King County Secondary 
Health Services Planning Area. However, because Seattle Children’s serves as the 
pediatric and adolescent academic medical center for Washington, Alaska, Montana, and 
Idaho, Seattle Children’s anticipates patients will also come from other areas of King 
County as well as Pierce, Kitsap, Thurston, and other counties throughout Western 
Washington.      
 
Seattle Children’s looks forward to working with you and your analysts on this project.  
Please contact me directly with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

 
Hannah Moore, MHA 
Associate VP, Strategy & Business Development 
Seattle Children’s 
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